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Volunteers Needed for Plant Materials Harvesting!
A recently completed grant to Rocky Mountain Flycasters, known as the Multi-basin Grant,  served to estab-

lish new means of providing the types and volumes of native plant materials that are needed for riparian resto-
ration of the Front Range trout streams damaged by the 2013 floods. 

One of the indirect outcomes of the grant was establishment of new organizations to facilitate increased 
propagation of native plants. The Southern Rockies Seed Network, is a new consortium of seed growers led by 
non-profit Synergy Ecological Restoration, Inc.

Together with it partners, Synergy will be producing 1,000’s more native shrubs for future restoration pro-
jects. But not without help from volunteers to harvest seeds that are now ripening.

Synergy’s next seed collection projects are on Saturday, July 9 from 8am-2pm and Saturday, July 23 from 8am-
2pm on the Big Thompson or St. Vrain River. Seeds will be collected from golden currant bushes. This is a very 
important shrub for wildlife sustenance and for riparian erosion control. If the berries are not ripe in time, there 
will be the option of collecting cuttings of snowberry, red osier dogwood, and other high priority native shrubs 
for future riparian restoration projects.

Although this activity is not sponsored by Rocky Mountain Flycasters, we are pleased that it is an outcome 
of our Multi-basin grant, and encourage your participation in seed gathering.

To register for any of these projects, please contact Kay Wiseman: kay@synergy3.org, or 502-472-0708. 
Once you are registered and the the date draws near, you will be sent project details with location, directions, 
and what to bring. 

_____________________________________

TU’s Adopt-a-Trail Outing at Gateway
The next opportunity for our RMFC Adopt-a-Trail program support 

will be Saturday, July 23rd, at Gateway Natural Area, located a couple miles 
up river from the mouth of the Poudre River Canyon.  This is a trail main-
tenance outing that will involve trimming bushes, grading the existing trail, 
and installing rock steps.  No prior skills or experience are needed.  Bring 
work gloves, long sleeve clothing, sturdy shoes, hat and sunscreen.  Tools, 
water, and instruction will be provided by the Fort Collins Natural Areas 
staff.  TU will provide lunch.

Meet at Gateway Natural Area at 8:30 a.m.  Work is scheduled from 8:30 to noon, followed by lunch.  En-
trance fee is waived for TU trail workers (let the ranger know you  are with the work crew).  Bring your rod and 
fish in the afternoon.

Please RSVP by Thursday, July 21st to Dave Morse (dgmorse45@gmail.com) so we can 
have a meal count.  Let Dave know of any special meal needs.  Call him if you have any 
questions (217-418-9386). See you there!  We promised at least 10 workers.  Spouses and 
friends welcome!

--Dave Morse, RMFC Adopt-a-Trail Coordinator

Dave Morse, Adopt-a-Trail
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Tell us your favorite fishing stories.
Every time I fish or socialize with RMF members and friends, I hear 

wonderful captivating stories about fishing adventures. We all have them-
you’re not an angler if you don’t.  Why not have one or more published in 
The Flypaper?  If you are interested or have questions contact Bob Green, 
The Flypaper Editor bobgreen250@gmail.com.

Or, would you like to be the RMF Treasurer?
Tom Culbertson, our current treasurer, has agreed to serve until we can recruit 

someone to take his place. The treasurer job requires some fundamental accounting 
skills. If you are a practicing accountant or a CPA, this will be an excellent place for 
you to make a contribution. If you are interested in the position or merely want 
more information,  please contact Tom at srrealty45@gmail.com or 970-541-7029 
or 970-685 1401 (cell).

Are you looking to buy a fishing vehicle?
1995 Jeep Grand Cherokee
“Oldie, and.....Goodie! My outdoors/fishing car past 18 years-Well 

maintained-- Very good condition-No known mechanical problems-No 
body damage -Garage-kept (Never used off-roading)- 228440 miles-Al-
most new tires: Michelin LTX- 85% brake pads - Front & rear-New bat-
tery-Leather seats-Extra full size spare Call:  (970) 372-9229

How about a canoe?
I have a canoe for sale. It is getting to be a bit much for me to get 

on and off my car and has seen little use in the past couple of years. It 
is an L L Bean, Old Town Discovery Sport which I believe is 16’ 9” in 
length. It is a square end canoe with a wooden motor mount which is 
rated for up to a 5 hp motor. It has oar locks and oars, two paddles, 
can comfortably seat four people and is rated for 850lbs (people, motor and gear). There is also a 3.5hp Tohatsu 
outboard motor (canoe is rated for up to 5 hp), and an electric trolling motor that has been used with the canoe 
also for sale. Located in Fort Collins. Contact Guy Turenne, phone 970-377-2814

Or, helping with fishing line recycling?
The Town of Windsor needs volunteer help at one of three fishing line 

recycling centers. Volunteers check the bins and drop the line off at the 
center office office. Hours are negotiable and volunteer friendly. Contact 
James Johnson, Windsor Parks Maintenance Technician by calling 970-624-
2400
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Let’s Go Fishing 2016

The Remaining 2016 “Let’s Go Fishing” Trips
Listed below are the remaining trips we hope to take in 2016. Or sign up on 

line on our chapter website or contact me flytyer.miller@gmail.com or 970-744-
8229 (cell). 

We have quite a mix of fishing destinations for 2016. Hopefully there is some-
thing for you on this list. We went after big rainbows at Gray Reef in March, and 
big rainbows in June near Laramie at Twin Buttes. June 25th was our chapter trip 
to Joe Wright Reservoir for grayling. This trip, hosted by Dave Morse, was a ton 
of fun.  Everyone, except for our editor who didn’t even wet a line, caught enough 
fish to make them happy.  Mickey McGuire our new vice-president, even landed 
a double on a tandem rig. One of these fish was caught on a weighted #10 red 
squirrel nymph and the dropper was on a #16 white mysis pattern. Check out 
these beautiful fish and Mickey’s great photo below:

July brings a chance to catch cutthroats in Lake Agnes, a beautiful high country lake (requires a hike of about 
0.7 miles at high altitude). Dennis will again host a fun-filled day of small stream fishing with dry flies on the Colo 
River headwaters on the west side of RMNP.  Sep and Oct will take us to some water that most people have 
not fished - the Yampa River at Steamboat Springs, and the Frying Pan and Roaring Fork rivers near Glenwood 
Springs. We hope you will join us for all the fun!`v

•	 9 July - Lake Agnes - Cutthroats (near Cameron Pass) - Host: Dave Morse
•	 20 August - RMNP Colorado Headwaters - Host: Dennis Cook
•	 16-18 September - Yampa Tailwater - Host: Dennis Cook
•	 30 Sep - 2 Oct - Frying Pan/Roaring Fork- two of the best streams on the western slope - Host: Ben 

Zomer (only six spots for this trip)
Questions? Contact: Email Mark Miller at or call 970-744-8229 (cell).

Mark Miller, Let’s Go Fishing Coordinator

http://www.RockyMtnFlycasters.org/cal/cal.php?m=7&amp;y=2016#9
http://www.RockyMtnFlycasters.org/cal/cal.php?m=8&amp;y=2016#20
http://www.RockyMtnFlycasters.org/cal/cal.php?m=9&amp;y=2016#16
http://www.RockyMtnFlycasters.org/cal/cal.php?m=9&amp;y=2016#30
mailto:flytyer.miller@gmail.com
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Sustaining Donors


